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22 February 2023 

Dear CSCA Families, 
 
As many of you know, the CSCA Board took formal action this past week to remove two of its Board 
members. These actions were taken with thoughtful care and intention, while listening to our parents 
and staff, toward healing and closure. CSCA’s Board strives to move forward with unity, focusing 
steadfastly on CSCA’s strong reputation for academic excellence, accountability, and personal 
responsibility. 
 
The CSCA Board will now appoint two new Board members, who will serve until the school undertakes 
its annual school board election in October. If you are interested in a Board appointment, please notify 
the Head of School or speak with one of your school board members. We seek to fill the vacant Board 
seats by the end of February. 
 
The CSCA Board is currently finalizing its strategic plan for the short and long-term future of CSCA. We 
greatly appreciate the input we’ve received through the public SWOT meetings, and we are excited to 
share this finalized plan with our families in late Spring. This plan will guide the Board as it rebuilds 
CSCA’s reputation in our city and at the state. It will also help us to prioritize facility maintenance and 
upgrades, curricula and staffing enhancements, and how we can provide the best learning environment 
for our students. 
 
Thank you for your commitment to CSCA and for trusting us to provide an excellent education for your 
children. This trust is invaluable to us, and we will work diligently to continue earning your trust as we 
grow and thrive as a charter school of excellence. 
 
Our best to each of you. 
 
The CSCA Board 
 
 
Bobby Adams 
President 
 
 
Jill Gaebler 
Jill Gaebler 
Vice President 
 
 

/// Signed /\/ 
Sarah Shaffer 
Secretary 
 
 
Jennifer Smith 
Treasurer 
 


